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Mr Bent Lohmann.and Mr. Indre By Lokaludvalg, 

Nyhavn  (local committee of the City Centre). 

 ※I am writing to you introduced by  Mr Michael Ryan Andersen, City of Copenhagen. 

 

My name is Minako Okada Ms., a researcher, JTB Tourism and Research 

Consulting Co. (JTRC). I am writing this letter on behalf of the Policy 

Research Institute for Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism, (PRI), a Japanese 

government agency under the Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism. The 

JTRC is currently working with PRI on sustainable tourism policy research as a contractor 

firm. 

          Our research focuses mainly on the policies to address 

overconcentration of visitors in tourist destination cities, including urban 

planning, regulations on development and location of tourist accommodation 

(including vacation rentals) and tourism management through indicators. 

 

         We are keen to learn about your policies on sustainable tourism 

management and practices etc.  Please kindly permit us to request an 

interview meeting with you on 29th AM or 30th (Also fine  28th PM) November. , as we are 

planning to visit Copenhagen for a series of interviews with relevant organizations 

and individuals during that week. 

 

         Please find following the questions we would like to ask you during 

the interview. 

 

We should appreciate your kind attention and consideration. 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Sincerely yours,   

Minako Okada 

 

 


